
PRE-SCHOOL NEWS
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What’s Happening in PS!

Next Week Snack

Coming up!
 

Our Focus  

OLIVER 
SAWYER 
HUCK 

CAMILLE 
OLIVER 

*We now have 8 littles  
for snack!  

We were SO GLAD to be back together after the 
Thanksgiving break!! I hope that everyone enjoyed 
their time together and made the best memories. 

This week we jumped back into our learning with letter ‘K’ - 
we colored, traced, dobbed, spot’n’dotted, play’doh’d danced, 

sang, and wiggled our way to mastering it!  
Next week we will move on to letter ‘L’!  

In Religion this week we talked about The Season(s) upon us! 
Advent begins on Sunday!  

We talked about the Christmas season, the True meaning of 
Christmas and the birth of Jesus. We will continue talking 

about this all through the month of December.  
We also started working on all of our Christmas crafts!  

The littles were so excited to start this!  
LET THE FUN BEGIN!!  

In the coming weeks we continue practicing our Christmas 
program songs, making lots of fun crafts (and gifts!) and 
learning as much as we can before the Christmas break!  

There has been a change to our last day of school. We have 
followed suit with the district and we will be dismissing on 

Wednesday December 20th at 12:45. That means our 
Christmas party will now be that day! I will send home 

information regarding that next week! :) 

All of our littles stay all day Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. That means 
lots of afternoon snacks are consumed! If you haven’t sent in afternoon 

snacks at all, please do so! THANK YOU!!!  

HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND! 

Dec 13th - Christmas Program  
Dec 20th - CHRISTMAS PARTY! 
Dec 20th - Dismiss at 12:45  
Christmas Break Begins!  
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